
The purpose of this policy is to describe the Organization’s requirements and procedure for limited
IRB review.

It is the policy of the Organization that the Organization does not utilize limited review as described
in 45 CFR 46.104(d)(2, 3, 7 or 8).

DOCUMENT HISTORY:

? Written: 1/24/2018 - (Approved: 1/24/2018) - original author not recorded

? Revised: 6/5/2023 – deleted text; inserted statement that the Organization does not conduct
limited review.{Approved Rusty McCulloh (Institutional Official), Bruce Gordon (Assistant Vice
Chancellor for Regulatory Affairs, Executive Chair)}
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